
School Uniform List 2023-2024 

Our approved uniform suppliers are: 

• Schoolwear Solutions in Leicester: Home | Schoolwear Solutions | School and Sportswear 

• Uniform direct: Uniform Direct ® - Christ The King Catholic Primary School Uniform (uniform-direct.com) 

• School ties and book bags are available from the school office 

To help make school uniform as affordable as possible for our parents, we now sell iron on school badges for £2.50 

each.  These are available from the school office and can be attached to any item (from a supermarket, for example) 

and can be re-used multiple times. 

We have two seasonal uniforms: 

Summer uniform – up to October Half Term and from after Easter to the end of the school year: 

• Navy v neck jumper or cardigan with the school badge 

• White short-sleeved polo shirt  

• Grey/ black or white socks 

• Grey shorts or trousers or dark blue gingham dress 

• Sensible black flat shoes (No boots or trainers) 

 

Winter uniform – from after October half term until Easter 

• Navy knee length skirt or pinafore or mid-grey trousers 

• Navy v neck jumper or cardigan with the school badge 

• Navy tights or grey, black or white socks 

• White shirt with standard collar and school tie (navy and gold stripe) 

• Sensible black flat shoes (No boots or trainers)  

  

P.E. Kit: 

Children can come into school wearing their P.E kit on the days they have P.E. All pupils need the following:  

• Trainers 

• White t-shirt (with or without the school badge) 

• Navy shorts  

• White socks 

• Plain navy sweatshirt 

• Plain navy jogging bottoms 

• Plimsolls (optional for indoor PE) 

 

Jewellery: 

• In the interest of personal safety and security jewellery should not be worn in school. 

• If the child’s ears are pierced, plain gold or silver studs may be worn but must be removed for P.E. classes. 

Children will not be permitted to wear other studs e.g. Nose studs. 

• For safety reasons, children wearing inappropriate jewellery may be asked to remove it. 

 

Hair styles: 

Hair styles should be sensible. We do not permit extremes, e.g. closely shaven styles / patterns or coloured hair as these 

are not appropriate for primary aged children and can often have an effect upon attitudes and behaviour. For health 

and safety reasons, we ask that all children with long hair have it tied up. Hair accessories should be in a sensible colour 

and be plain and without embellishment. 

https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/
https://www.uniform-direct.com/acatalog/Christ-The-King-Catholic-Primary-School.html

